
Board Report 2/11/19 

The greenhouse heater is installed and ready to work. 

Matt Holtry asked me about cutting a door entrance in the boy’s locker room that leads directly 

to outside so the team doesn’t have to use the lunchroom door. He also asked about cutting a 

doorway from the coach’s office to the storage room.  This is an estimate of the costs to have 

this done: 

A-Core:  saw cut a 3’x7’ - $500.00 each 

Western Specialties:  Doors, frames, and hardware - $850.00 each 

We are in the process of replacing some of the old 100-watt halogen lights with 30 watt (3500 

lumens) LED lights at the High School and Elementary.  There are a total of 21 lights.  These new 

lights are a lot brighter and will save money on the power bills. We are only replacing the bad 

ones; to do all of them, we would need an additional 14 lights. 

We are down a bus driver as of 2/4/19.  Jody Rudd is filling in as needed until a driver is found. 

 

 

Dan Aberasturi 


